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Stalin's Scribe: Literature, Ambition, and Survival: The
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The first translation of painter and writer Józef Czapski's inspiring
lectures on Proust, first delivered in a prison camp in the Soviet
Union during World War II. During the Second World War, as a prisoner
of war in a Soviet camp, and with nothing but memory to go on, the
Polish artist and soldier Józef Czapski brought Marcel Proust’s In
Search of Lost Time to life for an audience of prison inmates. In a
series of lectures, Czapski described the arc and import of Proust’s
masterpiece, sketched major and minor characters in striking detail,
and movingly evoked the work’s originality, depth, and beauty. Eric
Karpeles has translated this brilliant and altogether unparalleled
feat of the critical imagination into English for the first time, and
in a thoughtful introduction he brings out how, in reckoning with
Proust’s great meditation on memory, Czapski helped his fellow
officers to remember that there was a world apart from the world of
the camp. Proust had staked the art of the novelist against the losses
of a lifetime and the imminence of death. Recalling that triumphant
wager, unfolding, like Sheherazade, the intricacies of Proust’s world
night after night, Czapski showed to men at the end of their tether
that the past remained present and there was a future in which to
hope.
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Diary of a Man in Despair
The tranquility of Mars is disrupted by humans who want to conquer
space, colonize the planet, and escape a doomed Earth.

Unwitting Street
Here is Lukács among friends, lovers, and peers in those important
years before 1918, when he converted to Communism and Marxism at the
age of 39. Lukács emerges as dramatic and psychologically complex but
also as a figure whose dilemmas were echoed in the lives of other
radical intellectuals who came of age during the fin de siêcle period.

the Problem of Asia
When you look at fine connections, it's hard to say exactly what
relation "Alice in Wonderland" has to this book, "Through the LookingGlass," Oh, it's plainly the same girl, though she seems older, here,
and some characters (like Tweedledum and Tweedledee) appear in both.
But she doesn't get there the same way, and doesn't refer to her
adventures in Wonderland so much as once. Oh well: maybe it's all a
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dream and she can't remember the last one -- or maybe the magic
through the Looking-Glass has hold of her, just as it has hold of
Humpty Dumpty, or the Walrus and the Carpenter.

Almost Nothing: The 20th-Century Art and Life of Józef
Czapski
When is political compromise acceptable--and when is it fundamentally
rotten, something we should never accept, come what may? What if a
rotten compromise is politically necessary? Compromise is a great
political virtue, especially for the sake of peace. But, as Avishai
Margalit argues, there are moral limits to acceptable compromise even
for peace. But just what are those limits? At what point does peace
secured with compromise become unjust? Focusing attention on vitally
important questions that have received surprisingly little attention,
Margalit argues that we should be concerned not only with what makes a
just war, but also with what kind of compromise allows for a just
peace. Examining a wide range of examples, including the Munich
Agreement, the Yalta Conference, and Arab-Israeli peace negotiations,
Margalit provides a searching examination of the nature of political
compromise in its various forms. Combining philosophy, politics, and
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history, and written in a vivid and accessible style, On Compromise
and Rotten Compromises is full of surprising new insights about war,
peace, justice, and sectarianism.

Land of the Cranes
Young Cassie Logan endures humiliation and witnesses the racism of the
KKK as they embark on a cross-burning rampage, before she fully
understands the importance her family attributes to having land of
their own.

Stone
Hiroshima is the story of six people--a clerk, a widowed seamstress, a
physician, a Methodist minister, a young surgeon, and a German
Catholic priest--who lived through the greatest single manmade
disaster in history. In vivid and indelible prose, Pulitzer Prizewinner John Hersey traces the stories of these half-dozen individuals
from 8:15 a.m. on August 6, 1945, when Hiroshima was destroyed by the
first atomic bomb ever dropped on a city, through the hours and days
that followed. Almost four decades after the original publication of
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this celebrated book, Hersey went back to Hiroshima in search of the
people whose stories he had told, and his account of what he
discovered is now the eloquent and moving final chapter of Hiroshima.

Georg Lukács and His Generation, 1900-1918
One day Sophie comes home from school to find two questions in her
mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world come from?" Before she
knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with a mysterious
philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is not
only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of
philosophy.

The Inhuman Land
The first time Melanie Ross meets April Hall, she’s not sure they have
anything in common. But she soon discovers that they both love
anything to do with ancient Egypt. When they stumble upon a deserted
storage yard, Melanie and April decide it’s the perfect spot for the
Egypt Game. Before long there are six Egyptians, and they all meet to
wear costumes, hold ceremonies, and work on their secret code.
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Everyone thinks it’s just a game until strange things start happening.
Has the Egypt Game gone too far?

Searches for an Imaginary Kingdom
The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies
A powerful, poetic memoir of an Indigenous woman's coming of age on
the Seabird Island Band in the Pacific Northwest—this New York Times
bestseller and Emma Watson Book Club pick is “an illuminating account
of grief, abuse and the complex nature of the Native experience . . .
at once raw and achingly beautiful (NPR) Having survived a profoundly
dysfunctional upbringing only to find herself hospitalized and facing
a dual diagnosis of post traumatic stress disorder and bipolar II
disorder, Terese Marie Mailhot is given a notebook and begins to write
her way out of trauma. The triumphant result is Heart Berries, a
memorial for Mailhot's mother, a social worker and activist who had a
thing for prisoners; a story of reconciliation with her father―an
abusive drunk and a brilliant artist―who was murdered under mysterious
circumstances; and an elegy on how difficult it is to love someone
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while dragging the long shadows of shame. Mailhot trusts the reader to
understand that memory isn't exact, but melded to imagination, pain,
and what we can bring ourselves to accept. Her unique and at times
unsettling voice graphically illustrates her mental state. As she
writes, she discovers her own true voice, seizes control of her story,
and, in so doing, reestablishes her connection to her family, to her
people, and to her place in the world.

Józef Czapski
Peek inside one of New York City's grandest homes--that of Benjamin
Sonnenberg, Sr., the inventor of modern public relations--in this
smart and hilarious memoir of privilege and excess, told by the son of
a powerful and seductive man. Lost Property is a book of memoirs and
confessions. The memoirs are of 19 Gramercy Park, once described by
The New Yorker as "the greatest house . . . in private hands in New
York." Much like an ocean liner, it was commanded by the author's
immensely powerful and seductive father, Benjamin Sonnenberg Sr., the
man said to have invented the modern business of public relations. The
memoirs are also of a son's aesthetic, sexual, and political
education, as he both rejects his father's influence and strives to be
his equal. The confessions in Lost Property are of Ben Sonnenberg's
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sometimes absurd flight into "anarchy and sabotage"; of an infidel
life in sex and politics in Europe during the Cold War (at one point
he was reporting to both the CIA and East German intelligence) and in
New York City in the late 1960s. Lost Property is also about marriage,
children, debt, divorce, and multiple sclerosis. A savage comedy, Lost
Property is deepened by reflections upon class, culture, and illness.
"At last," writes James Salter, "a defiant life that does not end in
bathos, drugs, or stacks of old newspapers, one that draws its
distinction from, and ends up as, art."

Redemption
He continued, however, to spend as much time as he could in France,
where he was made a member of the legion d'honneur. Cobb's many
historical studies include The People's Armies and The Police and the
People: French Popular Protest, 1789-1820. He also wrote a memoir, The
End of the Line, as well as many articles about French life and
literature."--BOOK JACKET.

Inhuman
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Friedrich Reck might seem an unlikely rebel against Nazism. Not just a
conservative but a rock-ribbed reactionary, he played the part of a
landed gentleman, deplored democracy, and rejected the modern world
outright. To Reck the Nazis were ruthless revolutionaries in Gothic
drag, and helpless as he was to counter the spell they had cast on the
German people, he felt compelled to record the corruptions of their
rule. The result is less a diary than a sequence of stark and
astonishing snapshots of life in Germany between 1936 and 1944. We see
the Nazis at the peak of power, and the murderous panic with which
they respond to approaching defeat; their travesty of traditional
folkways in the name of the Volk; and the author’s own missed
opportunity to shoot Hitler. This riveting book is not only, as Hannah
Arendt proclaimed it, “one of the most important documents of the
Hitler period” but a moving testament of a decent man struggling to do
the right thing in a depraved world.

Lost Property
This bold synthesis fills in many of the missing links between the
histories of Europe and medieval China.
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Hiroshima
"This is an original collection of stories with no Russian equivalent.
They span the whole of Krzhizhanovsky's writing career (1920-1940).
The title story was unearthed only in 2012. It is named for an actual
street in Moscow (Unwitting Street) and serves as a metaphor for
Russian history"--

The Martian Chronicles
In his National Book Award–winning novel Augustus, John Williams
uncovered the secrets of ancient Rome. With Butcher’s Crossing, his
fiercely intelligent, beautifully written western, Williams dismantles
the myths of modern America. It is the 1870s, and Will Andrews, ﬁred
up by Emerson to seek “an original relation to nature,” drops out of
Harvard and heads west. He washes up in Butcher’s Crossing, a small
Kansas town on the outskirts of nowhere. Butcher’s Crossing is full of
restless men looking for ways to make money and ways to waste it.
Before long Andrews strikes up a friendship with one of them, a man
who regales Andrews with tales of immense herds of buffalo, ready for
the taking, hidden away in a beautiful valley deep in the Colorado
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Rockies. He convinces Andrews to join in an expedition to track the
animals down. The journey out is grueling, but at the end is a place
of paradisal richness. Once there, however, the three men abandon
themselves to an orgy of slaughter, so caught up in killing buffalo
that they lose all sense of time. Winter soon overtakes them: they are
snowed in. Next spring, half-insane with cabin fever, cold, and
hunger, they stagger back to Butcher’s Crossing to ﬁnd a world as
irremediably changed as they have been.

Through the Looking-Glass
A family relocates to a small house on Ash Tree Lane and discovers
that the inside of their new home seems to be without boundaries

Butcher's Crossing
It is New Year’s Eve 1945 in a small Soviet town not long liberated
from German occupation. Sashenka, a headstrong and self-centered
teenage girl, resents her mother for taking a lover after her father’s
death in the war, and denounces her to the authorities for the petty
theft that keeps them from going hungry. When she meets a Jewish
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lieutenant who has returned to bury his family, betrayed and murdered
by their neighbors during the occupation, both must come to terms with
the trauma that surrounds them as their relationship deepens.
Redemption is a stark and powerful portrait of humanity caught up in
Stalin’s police state in the aftermath of the war and the Holocaust.
In this short novel, written in 1967 but unpublished for many years,
Friedrich Gorenstein effortlessly combines the concrete details of
daily life in this devastated society with witness testimonies to the
mass murder of Jews. He gives a realistic account of postwar Soviet
suffering through nuanced psychological portraits of people confronted
with harsh choices and a coming-of-age story underscored by the deep
involvement of sexuality and violence. Interspersed are flights of
philosophical consideration of the relationship between Christians and
Jews, love and suffering, justice and forgiveness. A major addition to
the canon of literature bearing witness to the Holocaust in the Soviet
Union, Redemption is an important reckoning with anti-Semitism and
Stalinist repression from a significant Soviet Jewish voice.

The Jungle
"OK, Joe!" the American lieutenant calls out to his driver. He hops
into his jeep and heads out through French countryside just liberated
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from the Nazis. With him is the narrator of this novel, Louis, a
Frenchman engaged by the American Army as an interpreter. Louis serves
a group of American officers charged with bringing GIs to account for
crimes—including rape and murder—against French citizens. The friendly
banter of the American soldiers and the beautiful Breton landscape
stand in contrast to Louis's task and his growing awareness of the
moral failings of the Americans sent to liberate France. For not only
must Louis translate the accounts of horrific crimes, he comes to
realize that the accused men are almost all African American. Based on
diaries that the author kept during his service as a translator for
the U.S. Army in the aftermath of D-Day, OK, Joe follows Louis and the
Americans as they negotiate with witnesses, investigate the crimes,
and stage the courts-martial. Guilloux has an uncanny ear for the
snappy speech of the GIs and a tenderness for the young, unworldly men
with whom he spends his days, and, in evocative vignettes and
dialogues, he sketches the complex intersection of hope and
disillusionment that prevailed after the war. Although the American
presence in France has been romanticized in countless books and
movies, OK, Joe offers something exceedingly rare: a penetrating
French perspective on post-D-Day GI culture, a chronicle of trenchant
racism and lost ideals.
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Mark Z. Danielewski's House of Leaves
A masterful and definitive biography of one of the most misunderstood
and controversial writers in Russian literature. Mikhail Sholokhov is
arguable one of the most contentious recipients of the Nobel Prize in
Literature. As a young man, Sholokhov’s epic novel, Quiet Don, became
an unprecedented overnight success. Stalin’s Scribe is the first
biography of a man who was once one of the Soviet Union’s most
prominent political figures. Thanks to the opening of Russia’s
archives, Brian Boeck discovers that Sholokhov’s official Soviet
biography is actually a tangled web of legends, half-truths, and
contradictions. Boeck examines the complex connection between an
author and a dictator, revealing how a Stalinist courtier became an
ideological acrobat and consummate politician in order to stay in
favor and remain relevant after the dictator’s death. Stalin's Scribe
is remarkable biography that both reinforces and clashes with our
understanding of the Soviet system. It reveals a Sholokhov who is
bold, uncompromising, and sympathetic—and reconciles him with the
vindictive and mean-spirited man described in so many accounts of late
Soviet history. Shockingly, at the height of the terror, which claimed
over a million lives, Sholokhov became a member of the most minuscule
subset of the Soviet Union’s population—the handful of individuals
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whom Stalin personally intervened to save.

Sophie's World
Presents five horror tales, including a bloody parable of the body in
revolt, a conundrum centered in a piece of string, a fable of Hell on
Earth, a story of an unholy coupling of the living and the dead, and a
vision of depravity.

São Bernardo
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of
disciplines present their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music,
which are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the Disney brand
has heightened the need for academics to question whether Disney’s
films and music function as a tool of the Western elite that shapes
the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in
social structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a
number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult
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situations or embrace progressive thinking. The different approaches
to the assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary
according to the theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation
of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors
of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best
way forward.

The Modernist Corpse
A mosaic of memories from a childhood in the Warsaw Ghetto and a life
in hiding on the other side of the wall When six-year-old Michal
Glowinski first heard the adults around him speak of the ghetto, he
understood only that the word was connected with moving-and conjured
up a fantastical image of a many-storied carriage pulled through the
streets by some umpteen horses. He was soon to learn that the ghetto
was something else entirely. A half-century later, Glowinski, now an
eminent Polish literary scholar, leads us haltingly into Nazi-occupied
Poland. Scrupulously attentive to the distance between a child's
experience and an adult's reflection, Glowinski revisits the images
and episodes of his childhood: the emaciated violinist playing a
Mendelssohn concerto on the ghetto streets; his game of chess with a
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Polish blackmailer threatening to deliver him to the Gestapo; and his
eventual rescue by Catholic nuns in an impoverished, distant convent.
In language at once spare and eloquent, Glowinski explores the horror
of those years, the fragility of existence, and the fragmented nature
of memory itself.

The Dunwich Horror
A classic work of reportage about the Katyń Massacre during World War
II by a soldier who narrowly escaped the atrocity himself. In 1941,
when Germany turned against the USSR, tens of thousands of Poles—men,
women, and children who were starving, sickly, and impoverished—were
released from Soviet prison camps and allowed to join the Polish Army
being formed in the south of Russia. One of the survivors who made the
difficult winter journey was the painter and reserve officer Józef
Czapski. General Anders, the army’s commander in chief, assigned
Czapski the task of receiving the Poles arriving for military
training; gathering accounts of what their fates had been; organizing
education, culture, and news for the soldiers; and, most important,
investigating the disappearance of thousands of missing Polish
officers. Blocked at every level by the Soviet authorities, Czapski
was unaware that in April 1940 many officers had been shot dead in
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Katyn forest, a crime for which Soviet Russia never accepted
responsibility. Czapski’s account of the years following his release
from the camp and the formation of the Polish Army, and its arduous
trek through Central Asia and the Middle East to fight on the Italian
front offers a stark depiction of Stalin’s Russia at war and of the
suffering, stoicism, and bravery of his fellow Poles. A work of clear
observation and deep compassion, Inhuman Land is one of the twentieth
century’s indispensable acts of literary witness.

An American Language
From the prolific author of The Moon Within comes the heartwrenchingly beautiful story in verse of a young Latinx girl who learns
to hold on to hope and love even in the darkest of places: a family
detention center for migrants and refugees.

Inhuman Land
Beauty versus beasts. In the wake of a devastating biological
disaster, the United States east of the Mississippi River has been
abandoned. Now called the Feral Zone, a reference to the virus that
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turned millions of people into bloodthirsty savages, the entire area
is off-limits. The punishment for violating the border is death. Lane
McEvoy can't imagine why anyone would risk it. She's grown up in the
shadow of the great wall separating east from west, and she's
naturally curious about what's on the other side - but she's not that
curious. Life in the west is safe, comfortable . . . sterile. Which is
just how she likes it. But Lane gets the shock of her life when she
learns that someone close to her has crossed into the Feral Zone. And
she has little choice but to follow. Lane travels east, risking life
and limb and her very DNA, completely unprepared for what she finds in
the ruins of civilization . . . and afraid to learn whether her
humanity will prove her greatest strength or a fatal weakness.

The Inhuman Condition
"A masterwork about backcountry life by one of Brazil's most
celebrated novelists. In 1941, a national literary poll in Brazil
named Graciliano Ramos one of that country's ten greatest
novelists--one of only four living authors on the list. His reputation
has only increased there in the sixty years since his death, with all
of his books still in print and special editions for anniversaries.
Brazilian readers fight over which of his novels is their favorite.
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Now São Bernardo, his second-to-last novel, has been freshly
translated for North American readers. This gritty, drily funny book
tells the story of Paulo Honorio, a field hand who learns to read and
write in jail, emerging with the ambition of buying and restoring to
greatness the now-decrepit property where he was once a day-laborer.
São Bernardo, named for his ranch, is the memoir of his rise and fall,
written in his own rough-hewn voice. "With Ramos, language is a
precision tool with which effects hitherto unrecorded in Brazilian
literature have been made," said critic Fred P. Ellison. Flavored with
subtle ironies and rich local idioms, São Bernardo will appeal to
readers of William Faulkner and Juan Rulfo, anyone who loves a
tragicomic story of a striving outsider and self-made man, ruthless
and tender in turns"--

The Politics of Ecology
A compelling biography of the Polish painter and writer Józef Czapski
that takes readers to Paris in the Roaring Twenties, to the front
lines during WWII, and into the late 20th-century art world. Józef
Czapski (1896–1993) lived many lives during his ninety-six years. He
was a student in Saint Petersburg during the Russian Revolution and a
painter in Paris in the roaring twenties. As a Polish reserve officer
Page 21/33

Free Copy Inhuman Land Searching For The Truth In Soviet Russia 1941
1942 New York Review Books
fighting against the invading Nazis in the opening weeks of the Second
World War, he was taken prisoner by the Soviets. For reasons unknown
to this day, he was one of the very few excluded from Stalin’s
sanctioned massacres of Polish officers. He never returned to Poland
after the war, but worked tirelessly in Paris to keep alive awareness
of the plight of his homeland, overrun by totalitarian powers. Czapski
was a towering public figure, but painting gave meaning to his life.
Eric Karpeles, also a painter, reveals Czapski’s full complexity,
pulling together all the threads of this remarkable life.

Heart Berries
A searing novel of social realism, Upton Sinclair's The Jungle follows
the fortunes of Jurgis Rudkus, an immigrant who finds in the
stockyards of turn-of-the-century Chicago a ruthless system that
degrades and impoverishes him, and an industry whose filthy practices
contaminate the meat it processes. From the stench of the killing-beds
to the horrors of the fertilizer-works, the appalling conditions in
which Jurgis works are described in intense detail by an author bent
on social reform. So powerful was the book's message that it caught
the eye of President Theodore Roosevelt and led to changes to the food
hygiene laws. In his Introduction to this new edition, Russ Castronovo
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highlights the aesthetic concerns that were central to Sinclair's
aspirations, examining the relationship between history and historical
fiction, and between the documentary impulse and literary narrative.
As he examines the book's disputed status as novel (it is propaganda
or literature?), he reveals why Sinclair's message-driven fiction has
relevance to literary and historical matters today, now more than a
hundred years after the novel first appeared in print.

The Egypt Game
Stone maps the force, vivacity, and stories within our most mundane
matter, stone. For too long stone has served as an unexamined metaphor
for the “really real”: blunt factuality, nature’s curt rebuke. Yet,
medieval writers knew that stones drop with fire from the sky, emerge
through the subterranean lovemaking of the elements, tumble along
riverbeds from Eden, partner with the masons who build worlds with
them. Such motion suggests an ecological enmeshment and an almost
creaturely mineral life. Although geological time can leave us
reeling, Jeffrey Jerome Cohen argues that stone’s endurance is also an
invitation to apprehend the world in other than human terms. Never
truly inert, stone poses a profound challenge to modernity’s
disenchantments. Its agency undermines the human desire to be separate
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from the environment, a bifurcation that renders nature “out there,” a
mere resource for recreation, consumption, and exploitation. Written
with great verve and elegance, this pioneering work is notable not
only for interweaving the medieval and the modern but also as a major
contribution to ecotheory. Comprising chapters organized by concept
—“Geophilia,” “Time,” “Force,” and “Soul”—Cohen seamlessly brings
together a wide range of topics including stone’s potential to
transport humans into nonanthropocentric scales of place and time, the
“petrification” of certain cultures, the messages fossils bear, the
architecture of Bordeaux and Montparnasse, Yucca Mountain and nuclear
waste disposal, the ability of stone to communicate across millennia
in structures like Stonehenge, and debates over whether stones
reproduce and have souls. Showing that what is often assumed to be the
most lifeless of substances is, in its own time, restless and forever
in motion, Stone fittingly concludes by taking us to Iceland⎯a land
that, writes the author, “reminds us that stone like water is alive,
that stone like water is transient.”

Paranormal Legacy
Somy name's Haily Long. Here are a few facts about me that you might
find interesting: 1) I'm sixteen 2) I'm an absolute slave to coffee 3)
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My mom and I just ran away from home 4) And oh yeah, my new neighborsthey're vampires Yeah, that last one's kind of a surprise for me, too.
I mean, vampires? That are real? This is real life, not fiction! And
seriously, have you ever heard of a vampire who wears a bowtie and
glasses? A werewolf who sits around reading books in trees? Sounds
like I'm telling you a joke, right? Well, I'm not. It's all real. And
sadly, so are the Really Nasty Monsters who happen to be chasing after
said neighbors. They're bad news, they're apparently pretty powerful,
and guess what? Now they're after me too. Sounds like it's going to be
an interesting few days

Paris and Elsewhere
This thoughtful and engaging monograph finally gives
artist who bore witness to the twentieth century his
Karpeles, a California-based painter and art critic,
international interest in Czapski's artwork." --Wall

a remarkable
due. "Mr.
has ignited
Street Journal

Dark Life
An unconventional take on the corpse challenges traditional
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conceptions of who—and what—counts as human, while offering bold
insights into the modernist project Too often regarded as the macabre
endpoint of life, the corpse is rarely discussed and largely kept out
of the public eye. In The Modernist Corpse, Erin E. Edwards unearths
the critically important but previously buried life of the corpse,
which occupies a unique place between biology and technology, the
living and the dead. Exploring the posthumous as the posthuman,
Edwards argues that the corpse is central to understanding relations
between the human and its “others,” including the animal, the machine,
and the thing. From photographs of lynchings to documentation of World
War I casualties, the corpse is also central to the modernist project.
Edwards turns critical attention to the corpse through innovative,
posthumanist readings of canonical thinkers such as William Faulkner,
Jean Toomer, W. E. B. Du Bois, Mina Loy, Djuna Barnes, and Gertrude
Stein, offering new insights into the intersections among race,
gender, technical media, and matter presumed to be dead. Edwards’s
expansive approach to modernism includes diverse materials such as
Hollywood film, experimental photography, autopsy discourses, and the
comic strip Krazy Kat, producing a provocatively broad understanding
of the modernist corpse and its various “lives.” The Modernist Corpse
both establishes important new directions for modernist inquiry and
overturns common thought about the relationship between living and
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dead matter.

Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry
An American Language is a tour de force that revolutionizes our
understanding of U.S. history. It reveals the origins of Spanish as a
language binding residents of the Southwest to the politics and
culture of an expanding nation in the 1840s. As the West increasingly
integrated into the United States over the following century,
struggles over power, identity, and citizenship transformed the place
of the Spanish language in the nation. An American Language is a
history that reimagines what it means to be an American—with profound
implications for our own time.

The Black Seasons
Following the conquest of Poland by Nazi Germany and the Soviet Union
in 1939, hundreds of thousands of Polish families were torn from their
homes and sent eastwards to the arctic wastes of Siberia. Prisoners of
war, refugees, those regarded as 'social criminals' by Stalin's
regime, and those rounded up by sheer chance were all sent 'to see the
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Great White Bear'. However, with Hitler's invasion of the Soviet Union
in Operation Barbarossa just two years later, Russia and the Allied
powers found themselves on the same side once more. Turning to those
that it had previously deemed 'undesirable', Russia sought to raise a
Polish army from the men, women and children that it had imprisoned
within its labour camps. In this remarkable work, renowned historian
Professor Norman Davies draws from years of meticulous research to
recount the compelling story of this unit, the Polish II Corps or
'Anders Army', and their exceptional journey from the Gulag of Siberia
through Iran, the Middle East and North Africa to the battlefields of
Italy to fight shoulder-to-shoulder with Allied forces. Complete with
previously unpublished photographs and first-hand accounts from the
men and women who lived through it, this is a unique visual and
written record of one of the most fascinating episodes of World War
II.

OK, Joe
If medieval literary studies is, like so many fields, currently
conditioned by an ecological turn that dislodges the human from its
central place in materialist analysis, then why now focus on the law?
Is not the law the most human, if not indeed the human, institution?
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In proposing that all life in medieval Britain, whether animal or
vegetable, was subject to the same legal machine that enabled claims
on land, are we not ignoring the ecocritical demand that we counteract
human exceptionalism and reframe the past with inhuman eyes? This
volume, edited by Randy P. Schiff and Joseph Taylor, presents a
diverse and stimulating group of interconnected essays that respond to
these questions by infusing biopolitical material and theory into
ecocentric studies of medieval life. The Politics of Ecology: Land,
Life, and Law in Medieval Britain pursues the political power of
sovereign law as it disciplines and manages various forms of natural
life, and discloses the literary biopolitics played out in texts that
work out the fraught interactions of life and law, in all its forms.
Contributors to this volume explore such issues as legal networks and
death, Arthurian bare life, Chaucerian medical biopolitics, the
biopolitics of fur, ecologies of sainthood, arboreal political
theology, conservation and political ecology, and geographical
melancholy. Bringing together both established and rising critical
voices, The Politics of Ecology creates a place for cutting-edge
medievalist ecocriticism focused on the intersections of land, life,
and law in medieval English, French, and Latin literature.

Lost Time
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Dive deep into the vivid underwater world of Dark Life! The oceans
rose, swallowing the lowlands. Earthquakes shattered the continents,
toppling entire regions into the rising water. Now, humans live packed
into stack cities. The only ones with any space of their own are those
who live on the ocean floor: the Dark Life. Ty has spent his whole
life living deep undersea. When outlaws attack his homestead, he finds
himself in a fight to save the only home he has ever known. Joined by
Gemma, a girl from Topside, Ty ventures into the frontier's rough
underworld and discovers some dark secrets to Dark Life. Secrets that
threaten to destroy everything.

On Compromise and Rotten Compromises
"The Dunwich Horror" by H. P. Lovecraft. Published by Good Press. Good
Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre.
From well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are userfriendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
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Trail of Hope
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